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Tuesday 16th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The children in Year 6 will be making their Confirmation next year.  In keeping with tradition, 

and in line with all other schools across the Birmingham diocese, all children who will be 

presenting themselves for the Sacrament of Confirmation need to make a firm commitment to 

preparing their hearts and minds with the support and prayers of their families and friends 

around them. 

 

This year’s Mass of Commitment will be on Thursday 25th November at 1.30pm in church, to 

allow parents to socially distance, in line with the church’s risk assessment.  All Confirmandi will 

be asked to declare their commitment to preparing for Confirmation.  This will be explained to 

the children prior to the Mass. All children being presented for Confirmation will need one 

parent or grandparent present at the Mass.  They will also link their commitment with their 

Christingle advent promises – this is always a memorable moment. 

 

Please speak with your child to explain the significance of the Mass and their role in the 

preparations.  Children not being confirmed will also attend, as we very much appreciate their 

support for their classmates on such a special day. 

 

If your child and their consenting adult, is not able to attend the Mass on the day, you will need 

to make alternative arrangements with Fr Craig for your child to commit to the Sacrament. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
C.M. O’Hara 

Headteacher. 
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